
Hello everyone! Greetings from your BCATML
President!

I hope that everyone is doing well. We have
lots to share with you in this edition of our
newsletter. Our BCATML Conference
Committee is hard at work planning our fall
conference….stay tuned for more information!

BCATML
Happy Spring

Spring 2024

This spring we had the huge
pleasure to partner with Klett
World Languages and host our
first ever one-day virtual
conference! It was an amazing
event and we hope to see it
become an annual event.

@reallygreatsite

Collaborating with Klett



Thank you to Klett World Languages for their hard work and thank you to all of

you who participated! It was a fantastic day of professional development. We

had the pleasure to learn from 3 world renowned speakers and innovators who

were extremely informative, innovative, and inspiring as leaders in the field.

Special Thanks To:

Joshua Cabral, “The Essential Role of Student Agency in Language Learning”
Florencia Henshaw, “Integrating Virtual Exchanges in the Language

Curriculum”
Diego Ojeda, “Empowering World Language Teachers: Enhancing Reading

Comprehension in the Classroom”


